
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 9, 2020 
 
Dear NBNA Chapter Leaders, 
 
The NBNA Ad-hoc Committee on Men’s Health has released a toolkit to support chapters in raising 
awareness around men’s health issues. The toolkit can be found on the NBNA website under 
Programs:  (https://www.nbna.org/menshealth).  
 
The toolkit consists of 8 healthcare topics identified by attendees at the inaugural men’s health bow 
tie breakfast and men’s health committee members. We are requesting that each NBNA chapter help 
in raising men’s health awareness by agreeing to host at least one educational seminar on men’s 
health choosing from the 8 developed healthcare topics in the toolkit. 
 
Each healthcare topic has subject matter experts who are available to consult with chapters when 
planning your educational event. The topics were developed to be presented at a chapter meeting 
and should take a maximum of 30 minutes to present. The toolkit contains everything you need to 
present the topic including a PowerPoint presentation and references.   
 
Please visit the NBNA Men’s Health webpage for content and orientation presentations. You may 
also reach out to the committee co-chairs and leads using the information provided on the 
presentations. 
 
Chapter presentations should be completed by July 5, 2020.  Upon completion, each chapter will 
complete the reporting form and short survey online. The collective results of all chapter 
presentations and their impact will be presented at the 48th Annual NBNA Institute and Conference in 
Hollywood, FL during the men’s health bowtie breakfast on Saturday, August 1, 2020. 
 
The men’s health committee will also host a series of webinars on the 8 men’s healthcare topics 
during 2020 that members can also participate in.  More information will be sent at a later date. 
 
Thanks for your support in advancing men’s health awareness. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kendrick T. Clack, MS, APRN, FNP-C, AAHIVS 
Chair, NBNA Ad-hoc Committee on Men’s Health 
 

https://www.nbna.org/menshealth

